
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your Organization's 

Name], a dedicated team committed to maintaining an eco-friendly garden that serves our 

community through sustainable practices. 

As you may know, our garden relies heavily on the support of generous donors like you. We are 

currently seeking funding to continue our maintenance efforts and enhance our garden with 

native plants and organic gardening techniques. The cost of these initiatives has increased, and 

we would greatly appreciate any contribution you could make. 

Your donation will not only help us maintain the garden but also promote biodiversity, reduce 

carbon footprints, and educate our community about the importance of sustainability. Together, 

we can create a greener, healthier environment. 

If you would like to support our cause, please send your donation to [Donation Details] or visit 

our website at [Website URL] for more information. 

Thank you for considering our request. Your support makes a significant difference in our 

community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


